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I OPPOSE HJR 201.  What happened to taxation without representation?? This is the 

worst idea I’ve heard in a while. We already have too high a tax burden, and we are 

at risk of putting more people out of being able to afford their homes and land, and 

making people not be able to afford rent.  With tax increases, Oregon becomes less 

and less affordable and livable.  There are better ways ensure public safety without 

additional tax. 

Do you even read the submitted testimony? Remember, you serve the people. Not 

the other way around. We don’t want more of our money taken away. Taking ever 

increasing amounts of money does not fix anything. We pay more taxes now than 

ever. Don’t give more power to financially strangle us even more. If you really want to 

help, go invest time in someone’s life instead taking ever more money from them.  


